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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

 
Some 2019 Volunteers, Patrick McMordie, Court Manager Paul Andersen, 
 Janie Meacham & Bill Masching 
 
This year, even with the Covid 19, we still have volunteers who take time from their busy schedules to 
help keep bocce available to everyone.  Thank you, to the bocce board for taking the time to keep our 
club on track.  Also, a special thank you to Paul Andersen, George Paris, Helen Paris, numerous 
designated hosts and the many, many more who have helped during this epidemic to make playing 
bocce possible.  The old ‘cliché’, “It takes a Village” LOL.  We are so thankful and grateful to have such a 
wonderful bocce family.  We all can’t wait until tournaments are back and the competition can resume. 
 
Note:  In order to play bocce, you must reserve the court and time, by going to 
www.villagesbocceclub.com and clicking on “Reserve a Court”.  At this time, we have almost 200 
members and Villagers playing on the courts.  Remember while at the bocce courts we are all required 
to wear masks, practice social distancing and follow the direction of the designated participant in 
charge.   Your cooperation is always appreciated.  
 
 


